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Weekly Newsletter- November 13, 2017 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 
Parkview Families,  
 
Thank you to our parents who 
attended our fourth grade Eureka 
math activity last week.  It was fun to 
watch the students explain how they 
are learning math to their 
parents.  Each month you will be 
invited to attend a math class with 
your students.  Please make every 
effort to come and support your 
children.  We were honored to have 
the superintendent for the state of 
Utah, Dr. Sydnee Dickson, a board 
member from the Utah Board of 
Education,  and leaders from Salt 
Lake School District visit Parkview 
last week to see the fantastic 
learning and instruction in our 
school.  It was a great experience to 
take them into classrooms at our 
school to see our students actively 
engaged in learning and discuss our 
successes with them.  We appreciate 
how hard our students and teachers 
work each day and feel very lucky to 
work at Parkview.   
  
Each month we continue to practice 
different types of emergency 
drills.  In the event that we ever need 
to evacuate to an alternate location, 
we have arranged to have access to 
the LDS chapel Cannon 3rd ward 
meetinghouse 1301 South 1200 West 
SLC.  It is very important that you 
continue to update your contact 
information with the school.  In an 
emergency, the system will call the 
primary phone number you listed in 
PowerSchool when you registered 
your child.  The information we have 
on file will be what we use to contact 
you about any emergency situations 

at the school.  If you move or your 
phone number changes, please 
contact the office to update your 
information.   
  
We will not be sending out another 
newsletter until after 
Thanksgiving.  Have a wonderful 
break with your families. 
  
-Mrs. Bergera & Mr. Yates 
 
 
 
WHEN IS SICK TOO SICK FOR 
SCHOOL? 
 
Keep students at HOME if they: 
 
Have a Fever of 100 or more 
Have Diarrhea 
Are Vomiting 
Have Pink Eyes that are crusty 
 
They are okay to come to SCHOOL if 
they: 
 
Have a runny nose  
Have a slight cough 
No fever for 24hrs 
No vomiting or diarrhea for 24hrs 
 
Go to the DOCTOR if: 
 
Fever is 100 or more for more than 
two days 
 
Throwing up or diarrhea for more 
than two days 
 
Sniffles for more than a week and 
not getting better 
 
 
 
 

AFTER-SCHOOL PARENT NIGHT  
 
If your student is in the after-school 
program, you are invited to join us 
on Thursday November 15 for a show 
by Kim’s Cold-Blooded Creatures. 
 
The show will start at 4pm in the 
gym, and last for one hour. You are 
welcome to take pictures with all the 
animals. Light refreshments will be 
served. If you have questions, please 
contact Laura Gonzalez at 801-974-
8304, extension 141. 
 
PROJECT REALITY 
 
Please join us and other families on 
Wednesdays from 5:30-8pm on Oct 
18-December 13 for a FREE 
community class about family 
management, discipline, sharing 
emotions, and how to talk to your 
kids about drugs, sex and violence. 
Classes will be held in the Parkview 
library; dinner and childcare will be 
provided. Classes are in Spanish and 
English. There will not be class on 
Wednesday 11/22 because of 
Thanksgiving. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
November 
20- 1st Grade Math Activity 8-8:30am 
22-24 Thanksgiving Break 
 
December 
4- DIBELS Testing 
6- Padres Fuertes (SCC) Meeting 
8:15am in the Library 
6- Second Grade Fieldtrip to Salt Lake 
Acting Company 
22- Third Grade Fieldtrip 
 
Dec 25-Jan 5 No Classes 


